
 
Dear Sir / Madam,
 
 
 
 
I, [Sanjayai Kapoor,  

 Registered 
Migration Agent, MARN [1066506], make the following submission to the Senate Standing Committees 
on Legal and Constitutional Affairs in response to the Senate Inquiry into the Migration Amendment 
(Regulation of Migration Agents) Bill 2017.
 
 
I am working as a MARA Agent since 2010 and have helped hundreds of my clients without any negative 
comments from my clients related to my knowledge about immigration law. My visa success rate is 
Almost 100 %.
 
I have a family with my two kids. My family is dependent on my income. My only income is through my 
immigration business. I have a very strong feeling that MARA Agents provide top class services to there 
clients. 
 
Therefore, MARA Agents should be allowed to remain in the business.
 
 
Sincerely yours,
 
Sanjayai Kapoor
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